Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has received the petition for declaratory statement from De Vinco Company. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Florida Statutes 561.02, as it applies to the petitioner.

The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to whether Petitioner is required to be licensed by the Division in order to lawfully conduct the activities described in the petition.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Rachal Johnson, rachal.johnson@myfloridalicense.com, (850)717-1254.
Please refer all comments to: Rachal Johnson, rachal.johnson@myfloridalicense.com, (850)717-1254.
